
Preparing a Reserve Management Plan 
 

The Reserves Act 1977 (section 41) requires that the administering body of a recreation 

reserve prepares a management plan that meets the requirements of that section. 

 

The legislation requires the following process be used in preparing a management plan: 

 

 

 
 

 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss any aspect of the plan please contact 

Council’s Property Manager, John Rooney, directly. 

 

Please send all written suggestions to: 

Emma Threadwell 

Project Support Officer 

Ashburton District Council 

PO Box 94 

Ashburton 7740 

The reserve management plan is approved by Council and is kept under  continuous 

review

The consultation must provide a period of at least two months for interested parties 

to object to or comment on the draft plan.

That a draft management plan is prepared which is then made available to the 

community for consultation.

That these suggestions be given full consideration in preparing a draft management 

plan.

Persons and organisations with an interest are invited to provide written suggestions 

on the proposed plan.

Public notice is given of the intention to prepare a management plan. 1. 

2. 

3. 

4. 

5. 
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